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Help improve access to our data online 

We are looking to form a small group of representatives to help assess and inform the development 

of the new “public data portal”. The portal website is where you and members of the public will 

access all of the authority’s data about planning applications, appeals and more. 

 

The group would be composed of parish representatives, volunteers, members of the public and 

people from other user groups so that we can check that we are addressing each group’s needs. 

The first version of the website is available here: https://portal.peakdistrict.gov.uk. 

 

If you might be interested in getting involved, please get in touch with Ross Hume at 

ross.hume@peakdistrict.gov.uk. It would be useful if you could give a very brief outline of your role 

and interest in the portal website. 

 

This is a website for you, so we need your help to get it right! Many thanks in advance. 

 

Consultation on Stanage and North Lees Estate 

A consultation is currently open to anybody who wants a say on the future of the Stanage and North 

Lees Estate. The 542 hectare Estate is 1.5 miles north of Hathersage and 9.5 miles west of 

Sheffield in the Dark Peak area of the Peak District National Park (PDNP). Set within wildlife-rich 

moorland, woodland and farmland the Estate contains the iconic Stanage Edge; Grade II* Listed 

North Lees Hall and Cruck Barn; estate cottages and farm; as well as a campsite and car parks.  

The consultation (which should take between 10-15 minutes to complete) runs until Thursday 13th 

February 2020, and seeks views on the various aspects of the PDNP owned estate so that a long-

term, sustainable plan can be developed. The objectives of this plan will be to continue to care for 

the Estate and promote understanding in a sustainable way which respects and enhances wildlife, 

heritage and landscape; as well as using the Estate’s assets to best economic effect. 

Further background to the survey https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Stanage-North-Lees-
consultation/ can be found here www.peakdistrict.gov.uk/northleesconsultation   
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If you have any queries about this bulletin please contact the Planning Liaison Officer 

fiona.todd@peakdistrict.gov.uk.  Or 01629 816328 


